
Are you a parent of a child born with hearing loss, 
vision loss, or multi-sensory difficulties? 

Are you interested in talking about your personal experiences? 

We are looking for volunteers to be involved in research that aims to 
understand parent’s experiences immediately following their child’s 

diagnosis of sensory impairment. 

 

If you have answered yes to all of these statements then you 
are invited to take part. 

The study will involve an informal interview/chat (between 60 
and 90 minutes) with the lead researcher about your 

experiences after your child had been given a diagnosis. 

 

 

 

We would like to hear 

from you if… 

- You are aged 18 years and over 

- You have a biological child who has 

been diagnosed in the past 5 years 

- Your child has been diagnosed with 

hearing loss, vision loss or multi-

sensory impairment   

- Your child was born with their 

hearing and/or vision loss 

 

 
 

 
 

If you are interested in taking part 
or require more information please 

contact the lead researcher 
 

Rebecca Greenhalgh via email 
greenhalgr@uni.coventry.ac.uk 

 
Or call 07972576746 
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